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WORSHIP CALENDAR: March 2011

Sunday 6th March at 11.00am: Rev Bill Armstrong – Sacrament of Holy Communion

Sunday 13th March at 11.00am: Rev Bill Armstrong  
Sunday 13th March at   6.30pm: LCT Evening Service – Clark Memorial Church

Sunday 20th March at 11.00am: Rev Bill Armstrong - Sacrament of Baptism
Sunday 20th March at   3.00pm: Service at Warrenpark Nursing Home

Sunday 27th March at 11.00am: Rev Bill Armstrong

Sunday    3rd April at 11.00am: Rev Bill Armstrong

DATES TO NOTE:

Tuesday 8th March:  Guild Pancake Coffee Morning 10.00am to 12.00noon.
Saturday 26th March:  Monday’s Alternative Club and Young Church Joint Coffee Morning and Car Wash 10.00am to 12.00noon.

A PRAYER FOR LENT

Lord Jesus Christ,

in this season as we journey with our Lord to the cross

help us to discern what we must lay down

and what we must take up,

what we must end

and what we must begin;

Give us the grace to lead a disciplined life

that at the end of our Lenten journey

we may see the glory of your resurrection;

AMEN.

UNITED LENT STUDIES
These will commence on THURSDAY 17th MARCH from 12noon – 1.30pm in the Session Room.

DUTY ELDERS

Elders on duty for the ensuing month are: -

  6th Mar - Mr Jackson (Convenor), Mr Laurie, Mr Rankin, Mrs Bell, Mrs Butler, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Laurie, Miss McFarlane.

13th Mar - Mr Boyle (Convenor), Mr Caldwell, Mr Hendry, Mr Kemp, Mr Murdoch, Mrs Counter, Mrs Houghton, Miss McKellar.

20th Mar - Mr McNaught (Convenor), Mr Cram, Mr Jamieson, Mr Jenkins, Mr King, Mr Laing, Miss Kennedy, Mrs Lyon, Mrs McEleny. 

27th Mar - Mr Wallace (Convenor), Mr Currie, Mr Hewitt, Mr Lewis, Mr R Rae, Mr Rettie, Mr Welch, Mrs McManus.

  3rd Apr - Mr Jackson (Convenor), Mr Laurie, Mr Rankin, Mrs Bell, Mrs Butler, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Laurie, Miss McFarlane.

CHURCH REGISTER

NEW MEMBER

By Certificate of Transference

   9th Feb  -   Miss Nan Kane, 26 Haco Street.

We welcome her to the fellowship of St Columba’s Parish Church

DEATH:

31st Jan  -  Mrs E Wall, 49 Castlebay Court, Broomfield Place.

BLYTHSWOOD CARE

The collection van will be parked in the Clark Memorial Church grounds on Thursday 17th March, between 2.00pm and 2.45pm, to uplift suitable goods.   The uplift of larger items of furniture and books can be arranged by telephoning the depot at Hillington on 0141 882 0585.

G U I L D

On 8th March, Shrove Tuesday, we are holding our usual Pancake Coffee Morning and bring-and-buy stall from 10.00am until 12.30pm. This is an opportunity to treat yourself to a mid-morning snack before the        “ privations” of Lent.

Our session ends this month after a very busy programme, twenty-five meetings in all, with a variety of subjects, many keeping to the theme for the year in mind – “Called to Love Mercy”.   We have visited other Guilds, been on outings to places of interest, had entertainment and arranged members’ days.   Thank you to all who have been involved with the running of these activities.

Our Annual Business Meeting brings the session to a close on 28th March.  Four members of the leadership team will be retiring from the committee after many years of dedicated service, but we are still looking for new committee members to continue this very rewarding work.

Jean Puckrin

Convenor

RESTORATION & DEVELOPMENT

The Church and Heritage Centre will be re-opening on Monday 7th March.   Initially, it will be open from 12.00noon till 4.00pm Monday to Saturday except Wednesday, and from 2.00pm till 4.00pm on Sunday.   To celebrate the re-opening on Monday 7th we will be providing tea/coffee and a cake free of charge, so please come along and join us.

Ken Welch

LARGS CHURCHES HOLIDAY CLUB 2011
The 17th Largs Churches Holiday Club will be held this summer from Monday 8th to Friday 12th August.

For further details please speak to either Fulton Murdoch or Alison Tunnicliff.

YOUNG CHURCH

We have been busy at the Young Church making cards for the Easter Card Sale on Saturday 26th March. We will also be washing cars that day so bring your car along and help support us in raising funds for Young Church and Water Aid.  More information can be found on our poster on the noticeboard.

We have already collected lots of coppers for our “Wells” for Water Aid.  If anyone in the congregation has any spare coppers they can be handed in upstairs any Sunday morning.

Our next visit to Helter Skelter is on Sunday 6th March.  This will be a joint visit with St John’s and Clark Memorial’s older groups so it should be fun!

Alison Tunnicliff

THE LAMB

Little Lamb who made thee?

Dost thou know who made thee?

Gave thee life and bid thee feed

By the stream and o’er the mead;

Gave thee clothing of delight,

Softest clothing woolly bright;

Gave thee such a tender voice,

Making all the vales rejoice.

Little Lamb who made thee?

Dost thou know who made thee?

Little Lamb I’ll tell thee,

Little Lamb I’ll tell thee:

He is called by thy name,

For he calls himself a lamb.

He is meek and he is mild;

He became a little child.

I a child and thou a lamb,

We are called by his name.

Little Lamb God bless thee.

Little Lamb God bless thee.

William Blake (1757 – 1827) 

CHRISTIAN AID

Lent Lunches 2011

The Lent Lunches start on Wednesday 9th March and, as usual, they will be held in the Clark Memorial Hall from 12.00noon to 1.30pm.  Please come along and enjoy the lunch and good company.  The cost is a minimum donation of £2.00.

If you cannot attend, you can still make a donation of either cash or a gift of butter or cheese.  This would help offset the cost to the Committee.

Tickets will be available from either myself or Joy Counter or Karen Anderson.  Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you there.

May McFarlane

MONDAY’S ALTERNATIVE CLUB

We had two meetings in February.  The first was a film night at Linda’s, and for the second meeting we had a demonstration by Nancy Lyon of simple meals we could cook with store cupboard ingredients.  Nancy showed us how to make 7 different courses in 2 hours so we can hopefully all now compete with Jamie Oliver!

Our next meeting is on 7th March when we will be making Easter Cards for the sale on the 26th March. We hope you will come along and support our Tearoom to raise funds for Water Aid on Saturday 26th March 10.00am to 12.00noon and buy your Easter Cards.  All donations of baking will be gratefully received!

We will also meet on 21st March and 4th April in the Session Room at 8.00pm.  Topics to be confirmed.

Alison Tunnicliff
PEREGRINES

A new session of the Peregrines Walking Group has recently begun, with a programme covering the next 3 months being posted on the notice board outside the Session Room.  Anyone requiring more information should contact either Robert Jamieson or Bill Puckrin.

Bill Puckrin
TREASURER’S REPORT

Donald Wallace, Church Treasurer, gave a report on the financial affairs of the Church at the recent Annual Stated Meeting.  An extract from the Trustees’ Annual Report for 2010 is enclosed in this edition of Landmark.
LANDMARK

Please note that articles for inclusion in the April edition must be submitted to the Church Office by Wednesday 23rd March 2011 at the latest. 

 Brian Jackson

Church Manager

